
 Did you hear?  Mission Lab mission trip was a huge success. You sent 12 people, 6 youth with 6 
adults traveling to New Orleans to minister to people. Some of the mission projects were ministering to 
the homeless, Children’s Day Camp, prayer walking, and the city park water bottle ministry. It was a non-
stop, life changing type of mission trip. Hope you heard the students give their testimonies about the 
trip.  

So what is coming up- Honduras in July.  We would 
appreciate it if you could be a part of this mission 
trip.  Pray, pray, pray: for safety in travels, hearts to 
be open and ready to hear the gospel, personal 
prayers for each member of the team, and for God’s 
Will to be done.  
 
Also, our Back To School Event is coming up fast! We are gathering supplies and volunteers, so let 
someone on the Mission Team know if you’re interested in helping us prepare our disadvantaged 
neighbors for a successful school year! 

Missions                                                                                 Michele Smith 



Children’s Ministry                     Katie Yarbrough 

We had a wonderful time at CentriKid Camp! We took 12 kids with us and were impressed with how 
much they were poured into spiritually. Thank you to all who prayed for us at camp. 

We will also be launching our new Kid Check-In system in 
July. Parents, please download the KidCheck app and set up 
your child's profile to make this process run smoothly. 

As we look forward to July, we are gearing up for VBS "Keepers of the Kingdom-Standing firm in today's 
battle for truth"! We have around 20 kids registered that will also be 
entered into the drawing to win a kids indoor Castle Tent! Please register 
your kids so we can ensure they are entered into the drawing for the first 50 
kids! We can't wait to get VBS started! 

Our Zoo trip was also a fun and exciting time to fellowship with the kids. We 
look forward to going back next year. 


